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It is clear as day that this is an attempt at voter suppression. Mail-in voting works for 

most Oregonians. Nonpartisan studies have shown that voter fraud is rare. If this bill 

were to pass, the harm would greatly outweigh any good. We certainly could find 

ways to make voting even more accessible, but requiring in-person voting would limit 

civic engagement as Sen. David Brock Smith is surely aware. 


